Brown, Cheryl

From: Brown, Cheryl

Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2010 9:07 AM
To: CITYC

Subject: Emailing: scan0026

Attachments: scan0026.pdf

5can0026.pdf (498
KB)

Council Member's & ECA's:

Attached you will a copy of correspondence and invitation received from the North Florida
Regional Council, received on February 16, 2010, inviting Elected Officials to their
Annual Northeast Florida Elected Officials Reception and Leadership Awards Ceremony. The
event will be held at the University Center at the University of North Florida and will
include a sit down dinner. Please have your Executive Council Assistant RSVP by February
17, 2010. ( I called the Regional Office and informed them of the receipt of the
communication as February 16, 2010.)

The City of Jacksonville and its Gift Disclosure requirements have been taken into
consideration. According to a conversation with Northeast Florida personnel, each
Council Member will receive one non-transferrable ticket. This ticket allows for omne
person to be admitted. The invitation will allow for the one dinner wvalued at
approximately $17.00 and two drink tickets, wvalued at $10.

Please feel free to contact my office for additional information or I can forward you to
a direct contact at the Northeast Florida Regicnal Council for assistance.

Thank vyou.
Cheryl

Cheryl L Brown, Director
Jacksonville City Council

117 West Duval Street, Suite 425
Jacksonville, Florida 32202



